

Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe LLP 401 Union St Suite 3300 Seattle, WA 98101

+1 206-839-4300 orrick.com

May 11, 2023

By E-Mail

Attorney General Gordon MacDonald Office of the Attorney General 33 Capitol Street Concord, NH 03302

RE: Notice of Security Event Relating to New Hampshire Residents / United Robotics Group

## Dear Attorney General:

We are writing on behalf of our client, United Robotics Group ("URG" or the "Company"), to notify you of a security event. On March 17, 2023, URG discovered the ransomware attack and on March 17, 2023, the Company determined that the threat actor's unauthorized activity was contained. URG promptly took steps to stop the activity and launched an internal investigation with the support of a forensics IT expert. URG also notified law enforcement. On April 19, 2023, URG determined that personal information was in the affected networks and may have been acquired. URG has been working to identify the specific information involved, to whom it belongs, and their contact information.

Affected information may include

URG is committed to safeguarding its systems and information. As part of its ongoing commitment to privacy of URG personal information, URG has taken steps to deploy additional safeguards onto our systems, including reinforcing our security, authentication, and verification practices, reviewing our systems to enhance security monitoring and controls.

The information of approximately one (1) of New Hampshire resident was affected in the incident. The Company notified the New Hampshire resident via U.S. postal mail on May 5, 2023.

New Hampshire Attorney General May 11, 2023 Page 2

If your office requires any further information in this matter, please contact me at

Sincerely,

Joseph Santiesteban Partner Orrick, Herrington, & Sutcliffe, LLP